
 
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT BOARD OF EXAMINERS IN PODIATRY 

 
 

RE: Request for Declaratory Ruling 
 
 
On or about May 15, 2007, Peter A. Blume, D.P.M., wrote to the Connecticut Board of 
Examiners in Podiatry (“Board”) requesting “a ruling” as to whether noninvasive 
vascular testing of the lower extremity is within the scope of practice for podiatric 
physicians. 
 
On September 5, 2007, the Board considered Dr. Blume’s request.  After a discussion of 
the issues, the Board has decided to issue the following ruling. 
 
RULING 
 
The Board has determined that noninvasive vascular testing of the lower extremity is 
within the scope of practice for podiatric physicians in Connecticut. 
 
Dated this 5th day of September, 2007. 
 
 
     Martin M. Pressman, D.P.M., Chairman 
     Connecticut Board of Examiners in Podiatry 
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